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Support Staff 
Recognition Week 
We are so very privileged and grateful to have 
such an amazing team of support staff at our little 
school. They all go above and beyond to keep our 
children happy, safe, engaged and supported at 
school. Our school is beautiful because of you! 
James and The Giant Peach has 
been postponed until Week 1 Term 4 
Wisdom 

Ethan, Banjo, Jack and Blaze demonstrated that they were able to use their 
knowledge and past experiences to make good choices about what is true and 
right. Our next character strength is 
gratitude. Showing appreciation for 
things and the help and kindness of 
others makes us feel good about 
ourselves. 
We are grateful at Central Tilba Public 
School! 
Tania Hextell 
Principal 

Term 3, 2022 

 
Kitchen Garden is on every 

Friday.  
Don’t forget to bring your 

gold coin donations! 
 
September 
Saturday 17th 
P&C Working Bee 
Painting, planting and fun! 
Monday 19th 
James and the Giant Peach 
Rehearsal (Tilba Hall) 
Assembly 2:30 (School) 
P&C 3:30 
Wednesday 21st 
State KO Finals in Sydney 
K123 Narooma PS 
Performance 
Friday 23rd 
Last day of Term 3 
 
October 
Monday 10th  

First day of Term 4 
James and the Giant Peach 
Dress Rehearsal (Tilba Hall) 
Tuesday 11th 
Matinee and evening 
Performances 
Wednesday 12th 
Evening performance 
 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
 
Central Tilba School 
 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 

Website: https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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Congratulations Regional 
Athletes 

Nash placed 4th in both Shot 
Put and Long Jump. Tinkabell 
came 4th in High Jump and the 

relay team also came 4th! 
 

Teamwork gave us a convincing win on Wednesday in Queanbeyan 
earning us a place at the state finals in Sydney on Wednesday 21st 
September! We are so grateful for the support of all the parents 

who came on the bus- it was so much fun! Our bus driver Mr Symons 
was amazing too! Thank you all and “Bring on Sydney!” 

We have enjoyed making the props for James and The Giant 
Peach with Sandy this week. She is so creative, and everyone 

looks forward to a session with Sandy! Thank you Sandy! 
Don’t forget to bring in your costumes- see your note 
���� Environmentors 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  

Showing gratitude is this week’s character strength.  
We found reasons to thank each other and then 
made our hands into a big heart shape.  

On Thursday for news time, Quinn talked about her 
fishing trip on Corunna, Tommy showed his tie-
dyed top, Tully talked about the socks her dad got 
for Fathers’ Day and Archer brought his baby 
brother in. Everyone is learning to speak clearly, 
make eye contact and engage with their audience.  

There was a high 
stakes soccer 
game back at 
school too- the 
Bibs played the No 
Bibs and it was a 
nail biting draw!  



 

Tuesday 11th October    12.30 & 5.30 
Wednesday 12th October       5.30 
Tickets $5 through POP or send cash 
to school.  
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